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WE LOOK FORWARD TO WELCOMING YOU AND YOUR FRIENDS TO OUR SHOW
‘OLIVIA’   on the Tulk Hall Stage, Addlestone Community Centre

Friday 14th  March 7.30pm     &    Saturday 15th March 2.30pm   &  7.30pm
[image: image1.emf]

If you were wondering where we disappeared to in the last Addlestonian, 
our attempt to bring you news of our latest community contribution failed dismally around the time of editorial deadline, despite its inclusion having been approved in advance. At least we made it into The Herald with a nice piece about the Runnymede Association of Arts ‘Autumn Showcase’ at Chertsey Hall on the 17th November. This was an opportunity for affiliated groups and individuals to come together, and share information displays around the hall, and to enjoy some short performances on stage. A few of our members took part, and enjoyed meeting the Mayor of Runnymede in costumes readied for our Olivia Show. 
KATS contributed a few items, with some of our newer members on stage in front of a large audience for the first time. We included the ‘London’ routine that we have been working on from ‘Olivia’, Chloe singing a couple of solos, and a ‘Chicago’ routine with Rory, Tyler, and Jessica. Alan and Tyler also played a ‘Sound of Music’ duet on the piano. The Mayor was pleased to meet the team and commented on how impressive the costumes were. We hope the idea of being transported back to Old London, to meet many well known characters from various shows, might encourage you and your friends and family to come along in March, to enjoy the music, the lovely costumes, and support our talented youngsters.
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Before Christmas a few members took the opportunity to experience auditions for Cinderella at Woking, and we must congratulate Mary for again being successful. She enjoyed the busy Christmas Panto schedule into the New Year, and has now rejoined us for rehearsals.
So now it is all systems go for ‘Olivia’ in March which we hope you might come along to. 
The orphans are getting used to their slop, Eliza Doolittle is charming the flower sellers, Fagin and Dodger are reminiscing about good times, and Olivia is searching for happiness somewhere. 
That’s life at KATS, as our Spring show takes shape at rehearsals. Tickets can be obtained at Mike’s Aladdins Cave in Station Road, and at certain times from the Community Centre, or on-line.
Our web site  www.kats.me  is now well visited, and records our achievements over the past three years being affiliated to ACA, as well as current information.
                                                                            



Alan Bostock
